Vr .,Badger has not replied to the letter of the 23rd

September, but Mr.Wight, of the sunderland Forge & Engine
Co.Ld. has called instead.

Mr. Wight states that the owners have not only consented,

out wish these cables to be accepted. There has been no

direct commnication from the Owners Gto this(Offiee on the

subject.
per Mr.Heck & Mr.Carnaghans e DYook A

wahtee



